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Report for:  Regulatory Committee October 18 2018 
 
Title: Annual Monitoring report 2017/18 
 
Report  
authorised by:  Helen Fisher, Director, Housing Regeneration and Planning 
 
Lead Officer: Matthew Patterson 
 
Ward(s) affected: All 
 
Report for Key/  
Non Key Decision: Key 
 
 
1. Describe the issue under consideration 
 
The Authority Monitoring Report (AMR) is used to assess the effectiveness of 

Haringey’s planning policies and to inform any future revisions to policies or their 
implementation.  

 
This AMR covers the monitoring period 1st April 2017 to 31st March 2018. This is the 

fourth AMR prepared since the Corporate Plan 2015-18 was published. 
Therefore, in addition to covering planning policy performance the AMR will also 
engage with the priority outcomes covered by the service that are reflected in the 
Corporate Plan. This will help to set a framework for future reporting, where 
further opportunities for alignments with the Corporate monitoring process can be 
explored.   

 
2. Recommendations  
 
2.1 That Regulatory Committee notes the contents of the Annual Monitoring Report 

2017/18 at Appendix A and puts forward any comments it may have for 

consideration at Cabinet. 

 

 


